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Ff 1967 FIBAllCIAL PLAll -- BIOLOGY AllD MEDICINI PROGRAM 

'l'he Division ot Biol08J' and Medicine haa approved plans tor a special 
survey of the Bikini Atoll during the months of April and Ma,y, 1967 •. 
Thia D8ve7 will involve participants hom the Universit;r ot Washinaton, 
the U. s. lfaval Radiological Defense Leboratoey, and the Health and 
SatetT Laboratory. Bo proviaion tor logistical support tor thi• stuey 
was made 1D the initial t1nanc1al plan tor the Kenda Operations 01"tice, 
and it i• our understancUng that tu.nda ~tl.T avai.l.ule a.re required 
tor the ~rt of research progrmu at the Eniwetok Marine BiolOIJ 
Laborato17 and the medical llflrff7 under Dr. Bobert Conard of Brookhaven 
National Laboratory. AceonU ngJ.7, an increase ot $16, 000 in budget 
activit7 o6 05 02 has 'been approved and will be refiected in a financial 
plan change. Tour usiatence through the Honolulu Area Office in making 
arrangements tor theae aurveya will be appreciated. 

Jn increase ot $23,000 will also be prorlded in the next :financial plan 
chage for costs associated w1 th Operation HEDB. Your ottice has 
alreaey been advised of additional support by other agencies cooperating 
in this project. 
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